

## **Informational Bulletin**

**ODP 2024** 

Date: February 1, 2024 Number: 24.012

Effective Date: February 1, 2024 Expiration Date: N/A

Approved By: Kalvyn W. Smith, Fire Rescue Chief

KINST

This informational bulletin is to remind everyone that the 2024 Officer Development Program is still accepting participants until February 9, 2024. Classes start February 21<sup>st</sup> and will continue through April 3<sup>rd</sup>.

In an effort to maintain consistency, we ask that those FCFR System members who have submitted a FRF 906 and have not yet had it returned, please reach out to Lindsay Flippo to confirm your request has been received.

If you are a volunteer system member and have submitted an email of intent to Battalion Chief Rob Smith, please forward that email to Lindsay Flippo to confirm your intent has been received. You may also utilize the FRF 906 training request form below and send to Ms. Flippo for review.



FRF 906 Training Request Form

If there are any questions regarding this informational bulletin, please contact Executive Assistant Lindsay Flippo at Lindsay. Flippo@fauquiercounty.gov.